
1st Annual Chili Cook-off 
2015 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank everyone for attending the first 
Riverbend Chili Cook-off.  I especially 
would like to recognize and thank each  
Chili participant: Wayne Donle, Donna & 
Jerry Dowling, Linda Scheidt, Myrnalee 
Smith Rosinski & our first champion Mike 
Small.  All the chili submissions were 
excellent. 
 
I also would like to extend a special 
thanks to Kay Wiedner for coming up 
with the idea and spearheading the 
event along with Susan Kelleghan who 
worked hand and hand with Kay in all the 
preparations.  Also I want to thank all the 
volunteers that helped with setting the 
food out, cleaning up, serving the chili at 
the stations and decorating Betty’s for the 
event.  One more accolade to Kay & Ron 



Wiedner for creating the Chili Trophy that 
will be the symbol of excellence for the 
future chili cook-off champions.  Without 
all of you this would not have been the 
successful event it was.  You all rock! 
 
Looking forward to next year’s event. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bill Miller 
BOD/Dock Coordinator 


